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Dear Member, 

Even the least observant of the male members will have noticed that all is not well with the flooring in the male Showers.

Your Executive Committee, ever mindful of keeping the facilities up to scratch, have approved some heavy expenditure to replace the defective flooring.

ACCORDINGLY, the work of removing the existing flooring and replacing it will take place on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 13th, 14th and 15th September.

The Showers will therefore be OUT OF USE and taped off. Members are asked to revert to the previous Covid practice of showering at home.

For Health & Safety reasons and emergencies only, the Disabled Shower may be used but STRICTLY for use one male person at a time




Graham S Jackson. 
Chairman 
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